
Dear Sir / Madam,  

I wish to make the following comments with regards to Mobile Roaming. 

Thank you for making the interim draft decision to not mandate roaming between mobile 
operators. I believe this is a good decision for rural and regional Australia made for the 
compelling reasons associated with the needs and requirements of Rural and Regional 
Customers. 

I am concerned that any Policy to allow unrestricted Mobile Roaming could stifle future 
investment in Telecommunication Infrastructure in Rural and Remote areas of Australia. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment to the extended consultation period. 

 

Jane McNamara  

Mayor 


